








PARISH & COMMUNITY NEWS 

ST. PIUS X YOUTH 
 

Life Teen & EDGE Kick-off on September 11 aŌer the 5:00 PM Mass. 
If you have quesƟons regarding these two programs for our youth, please contact  

Stephanie Kristek at skristek@stpiusxsa.org or call (210) 824-0139 ext. 206. 

Plans are in moƟon to have a Mass in Spanish here at      
St. Pius X.  Archbishop Gustavo will officiate at one of our 
first Masses in Spanish.  More informaƟon on dates and 
Ɵme will be published in  upcoming bulleƟns. 
If you are interested in aƩending or would like to serve in 
one of the Liturgical Ministries for this Mass and future 
Masses, please let us know by calling the church office or 
send us an email to spanishmass@stpiusxsa.org. 
 
Estamos planeando nuestra primera Misa en Español. El 
Arsobispo Gustavo oficiará en una de las primeras Misas. 
Estén pendientes para más información en los próximos        
boleơnes Dominical. 
Si esta interesado en atender o sevir en uno de los      
Ministerios Litúrgicos de esta Misa, favor de llamar           
al la oficina o comuniquese por correo electronico        
spanishmass@stpiusxsa.org. 

SPANISH MASS 

Our Lady of Guadalupe Society 
 

All men and women over the age of 18 are invited to 
aƩend the Guadalupano meeƟng at 6:30 PM on      
Thursday, September 8 in Room 210 of the Family      
Center. 

Join us for fellowship and great informaƟon! 

Knights of Columbus Council 4298 
 

 
 
 
 
 

September 10, 2016 from 5 PM to 7:30 PM 
Msgr. MarƟn Family Center 

$7 per plate (includes salad & drink) 
Take-Out Available 

Proceeds go to Priests/Seminarian Charity 

 
 

The Alamo Council 4298 Knights 
of Columbus will be sponsoring 
a special Prayer Service at        
St. Pius X on September 7 at     
7 PM in the church with the 
icon of the Holy Family.  Please 
bring the family to join us in 
prayer for the DomesƟc Church. 
 
“The family has the mission to guard, 
reveal and communicate love.”  

-St. John Paul II, 
Familiaris Consor o Sacred Heart and Our Lady of the Woods Guild will meet on 

September 07, 2016.  They will meet at 11:30 AM at La Posada 
del Rey.  All are welcomed to join us.  For quesƟons call Rose at 
(210) 824-1615. 

The monthly Respect Life Prayer Service will be held on 
Wednesday, September 7th at 7:00 PM at Holy Spirit Church 
and all are invited to join us.  Our service consists of the rosary, 
Litany for Life, a homily and BenedicƟon.  At the end we give a 
brief update of any events such as legislaƟon pending or 
passed, things going on in our city or anything having to do 
with the life issues.  We hope you might be able to join us to 
offer your prayers with ours.  If you have any quesƟons, please 
call Kay Delany at (210) 342-5334. 



 

$20 BUY IN PER $1000 OF CHIPS  
  BLACK JACK   CRAPS   ROULETTE   HOLD’EM      

POKER TOURNAMENT  
     PRIZE DRAWINGS 

INCLUDES:  
A NIGHT OF FUN, 

FOOD, AND  
YOUR 1ST DRINK 

TICKET 

TO PURCHASE TICKETS OR FOR MORE INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT 
ASHLEY MARTINEZ IN THE SCHOOL BUSINESS OFFICE AT 210-824-6431. 

Anne Marie’s is located at  12475 Starcrest Dr, San Antonio, TX 78216  


